
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 4/6/2016 5:27:59 PM

Subject: RE: SNAP Press Event

Don’t know what y’all would normally send, but below is a suggestion.  I welcome edits.
 
“Tomorrow Gov. Haley, DSS Director Alford, and DEW Director Stanton will hold a press conference to celebrate 
some of changes to the Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) that went into effect this month.  We are 
confident that the increased interaction between DSS and their ABAWD SNAP recipients (able bodied adults without 
dependents), and the collaboration between DSS and DEW will assist these individuals gain the workforce skills and 
training they need to acquire self-sustaining, permanent employment. 
 
Attached to this email is a one-page backgrounder describing the ABAWD SNAP program.”
 
From: Veldran, Katherine 

Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 4:42 PM

To: Glaccum, David; Pisarik, Holly

Cc: Patel, Swati; Mottel, Haley

Subject: Re: SNAP Press Event
 
DG - Please email us the message we want to include in the email to the General Assembly regarding the one pager. 
For some this will be the first time they've heard of this. 
Do we know if Murrell and Alexander have been briefed? 
Thanks, KV 

On Apr 6, 2016, at 12:44 PM, Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Katherine,
 
In advance of tomorrow mornings SNAP press event, feel free to circulate to the GA the attached one-
page summary DSS put together describing the changes that took effect last Friday, and that we will be 
discussing tomorrow.  DSS has also been sharing this information.
 
DMG
 
DAVID M. GLACCUM
Policy Advisor
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 734-0324
 

<DSS_ABAWD Time Limits_3-1-16.pdf>
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